Board of Selectmen
TOWN OF CHESTERFIELD, NH

SELECTMEN’S NON-PUBLIC SESSION #2
March 17,2021
Via Zoom

Gary Winn moved to enter Non-Public session per RSA 91-A:3 Il(a). The motion was seconded
by Fran Shippee and passed unanimously by roll call vote.

In attendance were Gary Winn, Fran Shippee and Kelli Hanzalik.

The current status of board discussion of contracts for the Public Works director and Town
Administrator were reviewed. Copies of the versions to date and background information are to
be forwarded to Hanzalik to allow preparation for the next meeting.

The Parks and Recreation director’s current compensation package was reviewed Discussion is
pending an update from Thompson.

Motion made by Shippee to leave non-public session. Seconded by Hanzalik and passed
unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,
Gary Winn
Board of Selectmen Chairman
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